
Wilmington Beautification Committee 
June 11, 2018 

 

Committee Members Present: Cheryl Rothman, Alice Greenspan, Keith Herbert, Fred Skwirut, Adele 
Mattern, Anne Saracino, Melanie Lopez  
Committee Members Absent: Lee Schindel 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:03 am by Cheryl. 
 
Possible Changes to Agenda 
None 
  
Approve Minutes  
Meeting: May 21, 2018 
Motion: Cheryl, Second: Keith 
In Favor: 7 
Opposed: 0 
Approved 
 
Treasurers Report 
None 
 
Landscape Committee  
Water pump at Howe Farm not working- Cheryl and Fred working to resolve. Gateway Garden needs 
more weeding, discussion on getting a team together to go at some point this week.  Alice needs a team 
to replant some plants at the Riverbank Park, as the hosta plants are not doing well there. Dixon Lot 
needs weeding. Keith suggests that the echinacea plant near the new construction light in town needs 
to be replaced – discussion on replacing with a groundcover such as lamium.  
 
Flower Barrel Program 
Barrel in front of Vermont House to be moved slightly to accommodate neighbor. Suggestion to move 
the 2nd Barrel on Route 100 in front of People’s Bank to a better location.  Discussion on how to make 
the setup of Route 100 barrels more visually appealing. Adele suggests having 3 barrels instead of 4 and 
raising up the largest barrel in the center. Committee to reevaluate the Route 100 Barrell program in the 
next couple of months and decide in the fall on how to move forward for next season.  
Discussion on cement planter missing in front of Library.  
 
Town Manager Report 
None 
 
New Business 
Social/Potluck to be scheduled sometime in the Fall to celebrate the hard work of all committee 
volunteers. Dates to be proposed next meeting. 
 
Next Meeting 
Monday, June 25, 2018; 8:00 am. Location: Town Hall 
 



Adjourn 
Motion: Cheryl, Second: Adele In Favor: 7 
Opposed: 0 
Meeting adjourned at 9:02 am. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Melanie Lopez 
Secretary 
 


